
Beaconhill Community Primary School
Mario Kart Mondays

Coming soon to a school near you . . .

From January, Beaconhill Primary Out of
School Club (OOSC) will be home to
‘Mario Kart Mondays’ using our new
Nintendo Switch!

Children of all ages will be able to enjoy
the Nintendo classicMario Kart on the big
screen in the school hall.

Children will play quickfire races in groups of four so everyone will get a chance
to race. This is the first of a series of themed days we will launch when we take
over our wraparound provision. All of our ordinary OOSC activities will also be
available on the themed days so don’t worry if Mario Kart doesn’t appeal to your
little ones. We will have plenty of other activities and play opportunities to enjoy.

Breakfast Club
07:45 - 08:45 - £3.00 per pupil (includes breakfast)

After School Club
15:15 - 16:15 = £4.00 per pupil
15:15 - 17:15 = £7.00 per pupil

OOSC bookings for the new year will open next week via the school money
app. Places are limited at OOSC so book early to avoid disappointment.

Email - oosc@beaconhill.northumberland.sch.uk
Phone - 07706224162
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